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April 1 1,2008 

HAND DELIVERED 

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director & Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: Docket No. DE 07-064: Rate Mechanisms for Energy Efficiency . - .  
. .L* .,--"> 

Dear Ms. Howland, 

On March 13, 2008, the Public Utilities Commission requested comments from intervenors and 
other parties concerning the above-referenced docket. The Campaign for Ratepayers Rights (CRR), an 
intervenor in this docket submits the following comments for consideration by the Commission. 

CRR agrees with the comments submitted by intervenor Conservation Law Foundation (CLF). 
Energy efficiency is the least expensive form of energy and greater incentives are necessary in order to 
promote efficiency efforts. Though CRR is prepared to join with other stakeholders in supporting revenue 
decoupling as a means to achieve increased efficiency, CRR believes that significant attention must be 
given to additional measures of promoting efficiency as well. Decoupling the current rate system will 
remove the disincentive to efficiency; however, it is in the design of additional measures to promote 
efficiency, through DSM or direct incentives, that the interests of consumers are best served. 

CRR appreciates the opportunity to comment on this issue and looks forward to working with 
other parties in the docket to serve the best interests of ratepayers. Thank you for your consideration. 

Best regards, 

Patrick Arnold 
Executive Director 

Cc: Service List via email 

P.O. Box 563, Concord, NH 03302 
Visit us online at http://www.ratepayersrights.org 


